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Dear Parents, 

 

With the end of term fast approaching the teachers are busy completing reports.  These will go home at the beginning of term 3, with 

Parent Teacher interviews soon to follow.  More information will go home soon. 
 

Please go through the Dates for your Diary at the end of the newsletter for upcoming events. 

 

A few reminders this week: 

 

Term 2 School Fees are now overdue.  If you have not paid your school fees account or entered into a 

flexible payment plan, please make your payment now. If you are experiencing any difficulty in making the 

payment please phone Jenny Pendleton on 4732 3999 to discuss the matter. 

 

 

 

Please ensure your child’s name is on all their belongings.  It is easier to return items to 

the rightful owner if their name is on it.  Please remind your children to place all their belongings in their 

school bag to ensure everything goes home in the afternoon. 
 

 
Birthday Celebrations - We love celebrating birthdays at St Joseph’s and we know the children do 

too!  However, if you would like to celebrate your child’s birthday by bringing in birthday goodies, we ask 

for you to only bring in donuts or cupcakes.   The children do not need extra lollies, chocolate, lolly bags, 
gifts, etc.  It is also a WHS issue to have a knife in the classroom to cut up cake.  Thank you for your 

understanding. 
 

 

2017 Enrolments - We are currently accepting enrolments for Kindergarten 2017, this includes siblings.  

Enrolment Forms are available at the school office and the school website.  Please contact Karen Sprycha on 

4732 3999 to arrange an appointment. 

 

 
Building Child Safe Communities – New procedures reminder for volunteers - Volunteers make a 

significant contribution to students and our community. As part of our new ‘Building Child Safe Communities’ initiatives, we request 

the following from volunteers: 

  

Step 1: Complete the 'Building Child Safe Communities - Undertaking for Volunteers' Form for each volunteer 
location  

VOLUNTEER FORM  

 Step 2: Complete the online training module – required every second year. 

TRAINING MODULE 

 

These can be accessed by visiting the Catholic Education Diocese of Parramatta homepage http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au then 

scrolling down to ‘Volunteers and Contractors – click here’.   

 

 
Have a lovely week, 

Fran Jackson 
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https://docs.google.com/a/parra.catholic.edu.au/forms/d/12nXsp241PhD3n0kt9gu7MOykPlsfigrxPBzQUFiv8_g/viewform
http://ceo-web.parra.catholic.edu.au/asp/volunteerscpmodule/module1/index.htm
http://www.parra.catholic.edu.au/


 
                                                                                                                    
 

Captivate 
Captivate tickets are now on sale.  Please go to www.captivate.catholic.edu.au 

 

 

 

 

 

General News 

http://www.captivate.catholic.edu.au/


  
 

 
 
 
 

St Joseph’s Catholic Church Kingswood—Mass Times 

Cnr Joseph Street & Richmond Road, Kingswood    Phone 4721 4080 
  

Office Hours: 9:00am-2:00pm Tuesday and Thursday, 8:30am—1:30pm Friday 
 

Weekend Masses 
Saturday Vigil - 6pm 

Sunday - 8.30am and 
10.00am 

Polish Mass - Saturday 4pm 

Weekday Masses 
Monday to Friday 8am 

Saturday 8.30am 

  

Sacrament Of Penance - Saturday after morning mass                Eucharistic Adoration - Before all masses 
 

 
 

CyberSafety presentation 

Xavier College will be hosting a ThinkUKnow presentation on Tuesday 21
st
 June, 

2016 at 6pm and all parents, carers and teachers are encouraged to attend. 

ThinkUKnow Australia is a cyber safety education program that educates parents, 

carers and teachers on how people are using technology, the challenges they may face 

online, and how to help them overcome these in a safe and ethical way. 

Please RSVP Xavier College Office 4777 0900 by Monday 20th June with number of 

adults attending.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Community News 
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Have you moved house or changed your phone number?  Have your emergency contact details changed?  If so, please fill in 
the slip below and return it to the office.  It is vital that we always have up-to-date contact details for you. 
 

CHANGE OF DETAILS FORM 
SURNAME: CHILD/CHILDREN’S NAME/S:   

New Address Details: 

 

 

New Home Phone No:  

New Mother’s Mobile 

No: 
 

New Mother’s Work 

No: 
 

New Father’s Mobile 

No: 
 

New Father’s Work:  

New Emergency 

Contact Details: 

Name:                                                      Relationship to Child: 
 
Phone:   Home:                                      Work:                                      Mobile: 

Date: Signature: 

 
 
 



  
 

 
 
 

 

FUN FOOD DAY 
FRIDAY 24

th
 JUNE 

Hot Dogs $2 
Poppers $1 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Week 9 Monday 20th June  9am Whole School Assembly 

      Captivate Drama Showcase 

  Wednesday 22nd June  Year 5 CARES excursion 

  Thursday 23rd June  Year 5 and 6 Graffiti Workshop 

      Captivate Concert 

  Friday 24th June  Fun Food Day – Hot Dogs 

 

Week 10 Monday 27th June  9am Term 2 Award Assembly 

  Tuesday 28th June  Year 4 Penrith Lakes Excursion 

  Friday 1st July   Last day Term 2 

 

Term 3 - School resumes for students Tuesday 19th July 

 

Week 1 Monday 18th July   Staff Development Day 

  Tuesday 19th July  First day for students Term 3 

      9am Assembly 

  Thursday 21st July  Stage 3 Boys Soccer 

 

Week 2 Monday 25th July  9am Assembly 

      Year 5 excursion St Patrick’s Cathedral 

  Tuesday 26th July  7pm Parent Association Meeting 

 


